
  

  

Parents of girls who will be 

in Kindergarten at SPC in the Fall: 

WOULD YOU BE WILLING TO BECOME A LEADER? 

St. Paul of the Cross   

Kindergarten Daisy Girl Scout Troop for Fall 2025  
We would like to start a Daisy Girl Scout troop for girls entering Kindergarten.   

We need a few parents to volunteer as leaders for the troop.    

Each troop requires a minimum of 2 leaders.  

We have girls who really want to be Daisy Scouts,                                       

but we do not have any leaders yet.    

Troops usually meet once a month after school in Duffin Hall.  

There is an application to complete and training is required to help you become familiar 

with the program, which can be done online.  Hope you consider this opportunity to 

work alongside your daughter and her classmates. 

Talk it over with the other parents.                                                    

Maybe a few of you could work together with the troop.    

If you volunteer now, you will be ready to start the troop in September.                       

We need your help!  

Please contact Sue Siegel if you would like                                             

more information on becoming a leader.   

Thank you.  

Sue Siegel, 847-280-9090   smsiegel@ameritech.net   

  

  

http://www.girlscouts.org/

